- June 1, Library Director Dana Vinke, attended the Friends of the Redondo Beach Public Library annual book sale.
- June 3, Library Director Dana Vinke and Becca McNeely attended the monthly Library Commission meeting.
- June 4, Library Director Dana Vinke, Circulation Supervisor, Mario Adame, Technical Services Librarian, Timothy Parker, Youth Service Librarian, Helaire Hamilton Mitchell, and Adult Library Program Manager, Amy Feller, attended the weekly Library management meeting.
- June 4, Library Director Dana Vinke attended Redondo Beach City Council Meeting for the Public Hearing to Consider the Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Proposed Budget.
- June 6, Library Director Dana Vinke attended Contracts Training Session.
- June 7, Library Director Dana Vinke attended the Friends of the Redondo Beach Public Library monthly board meeting.
- June 8, Library Director Dana Vinke, Circulation Supervisor, Mario Adame, Youth Service
 Librarian, Helaire Hamilton Mitchell, and Adult Library Program Manager, Amy Feller, attended
 the Summer Reading Program Family Kick-Off Carnival.
- June 10, Library Director Dana Vinke, attended Unattended Children: How to talk to parents about their children's behavior webinar hosted by Ryan Down.
- June 11, Library Director Dana Vinke, Circulation Supervisor, Mario Adame, Technical Services Librarian, Timothy Parker, Youth Service Librarian, Helaire Hamilton Mitchell, and Adult Library Program Manager, Amy Feller, attended the weekly Library management meeting.
- June 11, Library Director Dana Vinke attended Redondo Beach City Council Meeting for the Public Hearing to Consider the Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Proposed Budget.
- June 13, Library Director Dana Vinke, Technical Services Librarian, Timothy Parker, and Adult Library Program Manager, Amy Feller, attended BiblioBoard webinar.
- June 18, Library Director Dana Vinke attended Redondo Beach City Council Meeting for the Public Hearing to Consider the Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Proposed Budget.
- June 24, Library Director Dana Vinke attended Mandatory Workplace Violence Prevention Plan Training.
- June 25, Library Director Dana Vinke met with Library Commission Subcommittee members to discuss the letter of input to City Council regarding the proposed Commission Consolidation.
- June 26, Library Director Dana Vinke attended the State Library Palace Project for digital content and services.
- June 28-June 30, Technical Services Librarian, Timothy Parker, Youth Service Librarian, Helaire Hamilton Mitchell attended the American Library Association Annual Conference in San Diego.